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Overview of the Program

Brief report of the program

The Department of Commerce, in collaboration with the National Service

Scheme (NSS), organized a workshop focused on enhancing financial literacy

among students. The workshop aimed to equip participants with essential

knowledge and skills to make informed financial decisions, manage personal

finances effectively, and understand the importance of financial planning for

future security and stability. The workshop consisted of various sessions

conducted by expert resource persons:

a. Inaugural Session: 

The workshop commenced with an inaugural session presided over by Dr.

Rimjim Borah, programme officer, NSS unit, Gargaon College. Dr. Borah

emphasized the importance of financial literacy in today's rapidly evolving

economic landscape and encouraged active participation from students.

Keynote addresses were delivered by faculty of Commerce Department ,

highlighting the significance of financial education and its impact on personal

and societal well-being.

b. Financial Basics: 

Mr. Anil Tanti, Head of the Department of Commerce, led a session on

financial fundamentals, covering topics such as income, expenses, budgeting,

and savings.
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